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The called meeting of the St. Clair County Board of Education was held on Thursday February 7, 2019.  
The board meeting began at 6:00 pm at the St. Clair County High School library with the following board 
members in attendance: 

Scott Suttle    Marie Manning     Mike Hobbs     Nickie VanPelt    Randy Thompson    Bill Morris 

Others in attendance: 

Joe Goble     Sheryl Spivey     Gary Hanner    Angie Cornutt    Jeremy Mitchell 

1. President Scott Suttle called the meeting to order. 

2. A quorum of the board was present.  Allison Gray was absent.  All other board members were in 
attendance. 

3. Mr. Howard recommended approval of the Agenda.  Mr. Hobbs made the motion to accept the 
agenda as recommended and Mrs. Manning gave the second. All members voted YES. 

4. Mr. Howard recommended approval of the Personnel Agenda. Mr. Hobbs made the motion to accept 
the recommendation and Mrs. VanPelt gave the second.  All members voted YES. 

 

5. Mr. Howard recommended approval of leveraging Public School Funds for capital improvements and 
additions. Mr. Morris made the motion to accept the recommendation and Mrs. VanPelt gave the 
second.  All members voted YES. 
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6. Mr. Howard recommended approval of the Revised Five Year Capital. Mrs. VanPelt made the motion 
to accept the recommendation and Mr. Hobbs gave the second. Mr. Suttle made the motion to table the 
capital Plan. Mike Hobbs made the motion to accept to table the recommendation and Mrs. Manning 
gave the second.  Mr. Howard recommended line item # 1 that we look at adding it to the capital Plan 
and start the bid process. Mrs. Manning made the motion to accept the recommendation and Mrs. 
VanPelt gave the second.  All members voted YES. 

 

7. Announce next board meeting: Monday February 25, 2019 at the Central Office at 6:00 p.m.  A work 
Session is scheduled to begin at 5:00 p.m. 

8. President Scott Suttle recommended approval to adjourn.  Mr. Thompson moved to approve the 
recommendation. 

Approved the 18th, day of March 2019.                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 


